
Sandpipers of Nevada 
Athlete-Coach Video Conferencing Policies 

Athletes Policies 

4/1/2020 

 
• Be in “public” area of your household 
• We encourage parents to participate by being on the call or in the same room as 

their athletes 
• Group calls will be scheduled in advance by email  
• Group calls will be no longer than 1 hour in duration 
• Sandpiper coaches will never use their personal account for their group calls. It 

will always be done with the Sandpiper Team account. 
• Calls are learning opportunities for the athletes 
• Athletes are expected to treat call as if it were an in-person group meeting: 

o Appropriate dress, language, and behavior 


